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   Thank you to all of our families for your patience 

during the opening days of this school year.  As you know, 

our first priority is for the safety of our students and staff.  

 We appreciate your understanding that our morning 

and afternoon car lines are moving more slowly than usual 

due to the following of Covid-19 safety protocols.  We are 

continuing to work on ways to streamline the drop-off and 

pick-up processes.  Rest assured, we are closely following 

guidelines and will continue to do so as we move further into 

the school year.   

 Our virtual learners are off to a good start.  We’ve ex-

perienced minimal technical difficulties and will continue to 

support our at home learners. 

 On September 28th, we will be emailing all parents a 

Google Form for the month of October.  Your learning choice 

for October will be effective on Monday, October 5th.  You 

will only need to complete the form if you are chang-

ing your child’s current learning method. 
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From the Principal’s Office 

To Do List  

•  Pray for an end to the 

pandemic 

• Return beginning of 

year forms. 
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Breakfast/Lunch News 
 Please contact linda.daniels@hfrcs.org to 

place a standing (order for the entire year) break-

fast and/or lunch order for your child.  This infor-

mation is helpful for planning purposes. 

 

October Menus 

https://hfrcs.org/calendar
mailto:linda.daniels@hfrcs.org
https://hfrcs.org/lunch-menus
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Mrs. Maggie Peters 

 
 We are pleased to welcome Mrs. Maggie  

Peters to our Holy Family school community.  Mrs. 

Peters will be teaching middle school science.  She 

earned her degree in Elementary Education and 

Special Education from Holy Family University.  

Mrs. Peters has been working in the medical field 

for the past several years and has many years dedi-

cated to Girl Scouts of Greater Philadelphia.  Mrs. 

Peters and her family reside in Oakford, PA and are 

parishioners of Assumption of the Blessed Virgin 

Mary Parish in Feasterville. 

   

Introducing!…….. 

  

 

F.E.E.D. 
 

We understand FLEXIBILITY is key to our success. 

Our school will EMPOWER our students to do their best whether 

learning in person or online. 

We will continue our rich tradition of EXCELLENCE in Catholic  

Education. 

GOD has a purposeful DESIGN; let us continue to trust in 

HIM. 



   

        

  

Page 3 

   

   

 

 

 

  

Important Information! 
 

Back to School Night:   Plan to join us for Virtual Back to School Nights on 

Wednesday, September 16th for Grades 1-4 and Thursday, September 17th for  

Grades 5-8.  Please look for more direction from your child’s homeroom teacher. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Beginning of School Year Forms:  Please complete and return all of the begin-

ning of the year forms that were included in your child’s Nicky folder (burgundy vinyl 

folder).  Please contact eileen.doyle@hfrcs.org if your child did not bring home this fold-

er. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Opening Mass:  Our 7th and 8th Grade students will be attending Mass on Friday, 

September 18th at 9:30am.  Parents are welcome to attend; please keep in mind that so-

cial distancing guidelines will be in place.  Please be sure to wear a mask! 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Birthday Treats:  We will continue to celebrate our student’s birthdays, here at 

school!  Please consider sending in a small individually wrapped item, such as a pencil 

in a Ziploc bag,  for your child to share on his/her birthday.  You may want to consider 

donating a book for the classroom library!  Thank you for understanding that we are no 

longer permitted to share food items in our classrooms. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Masks/Gaiters:  Our students are doing a great job coming to school wearing a 

mask/gaiter; thank you!!   Please be sure to check that your child’s mask/gaiter fits well; 

face masks/gaiters need to cover the nose and mouth at all times.  Gaiters need to be 

lined. 

 

 

  

 

  



Parish News 

Queen of the Universe 

Father John, Pastor 

 

 

 

 

Click here for this week’s parish bulletin 

 

 

 Mass Schedule 

Tuesday-Friday:  8:30 am 

Sunday:  7:30am  ~ 9:30am*  ~  11:30am 

 

*Mass will continue to be livestreamed. 

 

Note:  No music at 7:30am and 11:30am 

 

 

 

 

St. Frances Cabrini 

Msgr. McCormac, Pastor 

Msgr. Magee, Weekend Assistant 

 

 

 

Click here for this week’s parish bulletin 

 

Pot of Gold   

 Click here for this week’s winning 

numbers!  Next week’s jackpot will be: 

$77,000! 

 

Mass Schedule 

Monday-Saturday:   9:30 am 

Saturday Vigil:  5:30pm 

Sunday:  7:00am  ~  9:00am  ~  11:30am* 

 

*Mass will continue to be livestreamed. 

 

 

  

  

   

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.quparish.com/
https://www.jppc.net/onlinebulletins/228template.pdf
https://saintfrancescabrini.net/wp-content/uploads/Pot-of-Gold-Winner-Sheet-200914.pdf

